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Dear Senate Committee On Rules, 

 

I am writing today to urge you to OPPOSE SB 210.  Oregon's voting system has 

worked for many years and changing it due to our current administration is not in our 

best interests as as residents of Oregon.  This would pose a hardship on many 

people who are not able to vote in person for many reasons.  Please do the right 

thing for Oregonians and vote "NO" on SB 210! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Leslie Adams 


